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A message from Lambton Public Health 

RSV Vaccines for Long-Term Care Homes 

Sept. 16, 2025 

 

Dear Long-Term Care Partners 

Lambton Public Health has started to receive its initial allocation of high-risk older adult RSV 

vaccine, now also eligible for anyone 75 years and older. Long-term care homes may now 

submit orders using our online order form. 

For details on eligibility criteria and dose information, please refer to the Ministry of Health 

website: https://www.ontario.ca/page/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-prevention-

programs#section-2  

 

https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1006369/ontario-expanding-rsv-immunization-to-protect-more-seniors-this-fall
https://lambtonpublichealth.ca/health-care-professionals/vaccine-order-form/
https://www.ontario.ca/page/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-prevention-programs#section-2
https://www.ontario.ca/page/respiratory-syncytial-virus-rsv-prevention-programs#section-2

